
 
 

 

 

School Closure Learning Plan 

As the majority of children will be educated from home from next week, we 

would like to share with you details of how this will work.  

Every child will be given a Home Learning book which will have daily learning 

tasks for your child to complete. These books will contain two weeks of work 

which will be supplemented by additional tasks which can be found on the  

school website.  

Please contact your child’s class teacher if you are unable to access the 

school website or online learning. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teachers will 

provide daily work 

for every child in a 

Home Learning 

book. 

Teachers will be 

available during 

the school day 

through ClassDojo 

to support parents 

with any learning 

set. 

Teachers will 

provide additional 

links to online 

learning resources 

through each Year 

Group page on 

the school website. 

School will provide 

support if you have 

any safeguarding 

or child protection 

concerns (see the 

school website). 

School will 

communicate 

regularly with 

families through 

ClassDojo, school 

website, and the 

school’s Facebook 

page. 

Teachers will ring 

every child once a 

week to discuss 

and support them 

with the learning 

they have been 

doing. 

Parents will notify 

teachers through 

ClassDojo if their 

child is having 

difficulty accessing 

the learning that 

has been set. 

Parents will ensure that their 

child: 

• Engages in learning 

every day. 

• Reads for at least 15 

minutes every day. 

• Completes the work 

that has been set by the 

teacher. 

Parents will ensure 

their child speaks  

to the teacher 

when they phone. 

Parents will monitor 

their child’s 

computer usage 

for online safety. 


